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Brown Co Treasurer announces retirement

(KNZA)--Brown County Treasurer Cheryl Lippold has announced her
retirement.

Lippold told the County Commission Tuesday that she plans to retire at the end
of her term in October 2021.

The position will be up for election this November.

Lippold has held the position since 2003.

In other business, bids were opened the repair of the Memorial Auditorium roof
and the Courthouse roof. Bids were received from three companies. The

Commission tabled a decision unitl their January 6th meeting.

Commissioner Dwight Kruse discussed the purchase of a truck. He requested to
spend up to $40,000, which commissioners voted to allow.

And the Commission approved the re-appointment of Jim Scherer to the
NEK-CAP Board of Directors.
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